
Dept Request Amount
CM Management Analyst II 39,687
HR Reinvest Pinnacol Dividend Check 91,000
PRG Buffalo Run- Bison Grill Salary Tips 55,585
PRG Buffalo Run- Bison Grill Salaries VHE 53,591
PW Increase to Refuse Collection Budget 446,572
PW-FLT Tandem Axel Snow Plows (2) 488,796
CM MHGHP LIHTC Funding Gap 3,750,000
PW MHGHP Stormwater Pond 2,500,000
CIPP East 88th Ave 399,502

Total: 7,824,733
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Several projects were not sufficiently “jelled” at the time the requests for re-appropriation 
were due.  Since that deadline was long after the deadline for 2020 budget requests, the 
following list of projects do not appear on either list.  The request for 88th Avenue is time 
sensitive as a result of the purchase contract for the property being purchased from the Second 
Creek Farm development. 
 
Project Description $ Request 
East 88th Avenue  The Second Creek Farm development was 

responsible for improving 88th Avenue west 
of Tower Road.  Because the City is 
purchasing the S-F residential land, using 
DIA Noise Mitigation funds, the City is 
responsible for funding the improvements to 
the south ½ of 88th Avenue adjoining the 
land being purchased. ($399,501.04) 

$  399,502 

MHGP Regional Storm 
Water Detention Pond  

The detention pond at the SW corner of 
Holly & 64th Avenue must be enlarged to 
hold a 100-year storm.  It needs to happen in 
coordination with the MHGP redevelopment 
since the dirt is needed on the MHGP.  This 
money must be escrowed by the time of the 
closing on Delwest’s purchase of land. 

$2,500,000 

CCURA Loan - MHGP The IGA between CCURA and Adams 
County requires construction of income 
qualitied housing.  CCURA required Delwest 
to build the income qualified housing as part 

$4,181,591 

To:   Troy Smith, Deputy City Manager 

Cc:   Sheryl Carstens, Director of Finance 
   
From:   Roger Tinklenberg, Deputy City Manager 

Subject:  Items Not "Jelled" In Time For Re-appropriation 

Date:   June 25, 2019 
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of the master developer agreement.  Delwest 
says there is a funding gap and requested that 
CCURA make a $3,750,000 loan to the 
project at 1% interest.  The CCURA Board 
has approved this commitment. 
In addition, there is a need to reimburse 
REGen for design expenses and personnel 
time to date.  That amount is $431,590.42.  
The combined amount is $4,181,591 and is 
to be loaned to the CCURA at the same 
interest rate / term as the previous two loans. 

Vasquez The 2019-2023 5-year CIPP scheduled in 
2020 another $1,000,000 for Vasquez in the 
I-270 – 63rd Avenue area to match CDOT 
funds.  This obligation was missed in the 
2020 CIPP requests. 

$1,000,000 

Total  $8,081,093 
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